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Thank you, Chair. On behalf of the IGF Support Association, I thank you for the 
opportunity to speak. 

IG Support Association has been supporting the IGF Secretariat and the NRI's of Global 
South for last 11 years. Strengthening the Multistakeholder model and Sustainability of 
NRIs is our key focus. In this regard, work closely with the IGF Secretariat. We aim to 
support the NRIs with their events like always.  

I encourage community members to be a member of IGFSA and encourage 
organisations to join in.  

We support renewal and strengthening the IGFs mandate. Work with us to help 
strengthen the IGF as a unique platform to exchange perspectives and concerns on key 
issues that may affect the future of the Internet. 

For more details visit: https://igfsa.org/ 

If you are an NRI and have been supported by IGFSA, please share pictures of your 
events, which we can post in our social media too. 

 


